
Mike]. Moilna

From: ryan fernandez <ryan.michael.fernandez@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 10:32 PM
To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i,

Aloha Kelly, Mike and Keani,

I am writing in support of Ms. Michele Mclean regarding her position as Planning Director.

I have known and experienced Michele to be extremely responsive when situations arise where
her expertise is needed. Our community has been greatly benefited by her accessibility, and we
have a great appreciation for her capabilities.

It is common knowledge to our community that Ms. Mclean is trustworthy, and will go above
and beyond to lend her help when needed, and we feel comfort in knowing that we are in good
hands with her as Planning Director.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration of those directly affected by Ms. Michele
Mclean’s great character, personability, and respect for the needs of those around her.

Mahalo,

Ryan Fernandez
Haiku Mill
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